
 
2008-2009 School Year 

PUBLIC DISPLAY OF STUDENT WORK 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
During the school year, students often produce work that may be 
displayed in public forums. This may include, but is not limited to, 
artwork, written documents, and Science or Social Studies 
projects. When displayed, the student’s name and school are 
sometimes given. If you do not want your child’s work displayed in 
such a manner, please notify your child’s teacher using the form 
below. 
 
 
Date:        
 
 
 
Student’s Name:           
 
 
 
I DO NOT want my child’s work displayed outside of the 
school grounds. 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name:         
 
 
 
Signature:            

Parent/Guardian’s Signature 


